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August 1, 2008
PCARS Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Ft Pierce Amateur Radio Club
Attn:  Hamfest
PO Box 12086

Ft. Pierce, FL 34979

Dear Pete Amar,
Per our conversation today enclosed is a check for two side-by-side swap tables.  One of these will be our PCARS table where we will have flyers and tickets available for our Melbourne Hamfest and Florida State Convention on October 11-12. The person who will be arriving there to set up and primarily man the table will be Clayton Bennett, KA4NHW.
The second adjoining table is for John Weatherly, AB4ET, one of our PCARS members.  Please hold the tickets for pickup by John and Clayton.  They will be arriving before the hamfest opens on Saturday morning.

Thanks for your ongoing support for the Melbourne Hamfest.  Clayton brought flyers for your hamfest to our last PCARS meeting, and I will send out a reminder note to the 100+ members on our club email list.

Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD, Chairman
2008 Melbourne Hamfest and ARRL FL State Convention
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